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General Sir Arthur 77. Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal 
Canada

Dear Sir Arthur:

The Canadian group of the Institute will be glad 
to learn that the report of the Proceedings of the 1927 Con­
ference is completed and in the hands of the orinter. The 
University of Chicago Press is doing this work and is also 
handling the advertisir; , distribution, and sales of the 
book. The Report will appear in one volume of about 600 
pages. An edition of 5000 copies will be printed, and the 
price will be 75.00. How can the widest possible knowledge 
of the Institute and of the questions discussed at the Con­
ference be secured in Canada?

Since returning home, the members of your roup have 
spoken before a large number of groups on the subjects dis­
cussed at Honolulu. At the same time, I venture that you feel 
that you have not reached all the peoole interested and that 
some of those who h ve heard you soeak would like more det iled 
information about the meetings.

A wide distribution of the Proceedings will greatly 
help the influence of the Institute. Therefore, I am asking 
you as Chairman to let me have the suggestions of the Canadian 
group for bringinfche Proceedings to the attention of interested 
people.

A mailing list will be particularly helpful, so descrip­
tive circulars maj be widely distributed. The Macmillan Company of 
Canada, Ltd. are the exclusive agents for the University Press 
in Canada and will promote it there. Should you be acquainted 
with Mr. H. S. Ayres, who is head of the Company, it might be 
worth your while to discuss this publication with him. In any 
case, please send your suggestions to me.

Yours very truly,
—ly v—  ^

General Secretary
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